
 
Addendum to March 16th, presentation “SS/HS and Federal Funding 
Opportunities” Clara D’Agostino (East Whittier, CA) and Jack Campana (TAS) 
 
During this session Karen Dorsey, Federal Project Officer with the U.S. Department of 
Education, referred to a page on the Department’s website that will provide a link to all 
Department of Education Federal Register notices.  The URL for that page is: 
http://www2.ed.gov/news/fedregister/proprule/index.html?src=ln 
 
You should look for the following types of notices: 
 Notice of Proposed Priority(ties) - allows the public to comment on substantive 
focus of newly proposed or revised grant programs/funding opportunities.  Notices 
related to grant programs/funding opportunities include the proposed priority area(s); 
eligibility and other requirements; and definitions.  If selection criteria other than those 
established in EDGAR [Section 75.210] will be used for a new grant program, proposed 
selection criteria will also be included in this notice.  This document is available for 
review and comment usually for 30 days.  

Notice of Final Priority(ties)* - official release of priorities or requirements for a 
grant program after public comment has been received, considered, and sometimes 
incorporated into the final version of the grant program/funding opportunity.  

Notice Inviting Applicants* - announces the start of a grant competition, 
providing information on how to obtain an application and the application submission 
deadline,  as well as contact information for Department staff who can answer questions 
about the grant competition. 
 
*For the Department of Education these two notices are generally published on the same 
day if the program is new or has been substantially revised. The application is also 
available electronically on that same date.   
 
 
TIP:  Sign up to receive the Federal Register’sTable of Contents via email at 
www.gpoaccess.gov/fr and review each day.  All Federal agencies are required to publish 
information regarding proposed funding opportunities as well as proposed regulatory 
changes in the Federal Register. 
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